
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AND ENERGY 

Notice is hereby given that the Chicago City Council Committee on Environmental Protection and Energy 

previously scheduled to meet on Thursday, August 26, 2021 at 1:00pm has been cancelled.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Alder George Cardenas, 12th Ward 

Chair, Committee on Environmental Protection and Energy 

 


